
Star Prairie Fish & Game Association--December Meeting Minutes 

December 18, 2017—Madsen’s on Cedar Lake 

 

The December meeting of SPF&G was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President Zais.  The Secretary’s and Treasurer’s 

reports were approved as read.   

Thank You’s:     To:  None. 

From:   None. 

Meeting Guests: None. 

Attendance: 19 Members 

New Members: Dan Davison 

Committee Reports:  

1. Pontoon Ride: Tabled. 

2. Youth Hunt: Tabled.  

3. Bucks Night: Tabled.  

4. Habitat/Fisheries: Tabled. 

5. Outreach: App was received from WITC looking for scholarship funding.  Jon Bush will follow up for more 

information. 

6. Membership Report: The club has 44 paid members for 2017. 

Old Business: 

1. Bucks Night-Banquet went very well.  Numbers were up this year. Suggestions on ways to improve were discussed. 

2. North Landing-Everything is approved for the pavilion.  Alden will do the excavating and maintain the pavilion when it 

is finished. 

New Business: 

1.  There will be a board of directors meeting on Jan. 11 at 6pm at the Friendly.  An email will be sent out to notify of the 

board members whose terms are expiring.  Anyone interested in running for the board, contact Mike Kelly.  

2. Ideas on projects for the club were discussed.  More projects are needed. 

3. New Shirts- Club can no longer purchase the current long sleeve button up shirts.  New shirts will be available in 2018. 

4. Rich Miller was drawn for the attendance drawing and was not present; next meeting will be for $60.  

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

The next meeting of the SPF&G Association is scheduled for Monday, January 15, 2018 at Madsen’s on Cedar Lake. 

6:00 p.m. Social Hour 

7:00 p.m. Regular Meeting 

Respectfully submitted: Chris Clarkson (Secretary) 


